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Dear parents and carers 
Thank you to all the parents who have offered to come on trips with us. We are very grateful 
because we could not take the children on so many trips without your help. 
Unfortunately, we had to cancel some trips this week because of the rail strike but we will do 
our best to book them on another day. 
Our yearly programme of trips is on our school website in the Curriculum section. Do have a 
look because we have some wonderful opportunities for children to enrich the learning that 
they do in school. That’s one of the benefits of living in London! 
Best wishes 
Liz Hayward  
Headteacher 

Bollywood Dance workshop 
Year 1 loved their high energy Bollywood dance workshop. The three Year 1 classes came to-
gether at the end of the day and gave a fantastic performance. 
 
 
 
 
 

Attendance and punctuality 
This is a polite reminder that it is against the law to take children out of school without the 
written permission of the headteacher. Please note that it is very rare for the school to give  
permission for children to be out of school during term time. 
Courts can and do hand out heavy fines for non-attendance at school. 
We expect all children to be in school on  the last day of term (Friday 22nd July) and on the first 
day of autumn term (Monday  5th September). 
If your child is in Nursery or Reception in September, you have received a letter to tell you the 
day that your child starts school. 

Free Camden summer holiday scheme for children eligible for Free School Meals  
Click here if you want to book a place 
 
Camden’s HAF booking portal  

https://haf.youngcamdenfoundation.org.uk/


Dates for your diary ….. 
Tuesday 12th July 9am Meeting for Reception parents to talk about moving to Year 1 
Wednesday 13th July Year 2 children and teachers visit KS2 
Wednesday 20th July 2pm Year 6 parents invited to Y6 Leavers’ assembly 
End of term Friday 22nd July 2022. KS2 finish at 1.00. EYFS KS1 finish at 1.30. 
Monday 5th September Children back to school for the start of the autumn term 
Please do not take your child out of school without written permission from the headteacher.  

28th June 

KS2 

 Internet Safety workshop 

  
City Learning Centre 

  

5th July 
EYFS/KS1 

Camden Leisure Centres Activities 

  
Homa Atib 

12th July 
EYFS/KS1 

End of term party for all 
  

Homa Atib 

  

19th July 
KS2 

End of term party for all 
  

Homa Atib 

  

Coffee mornings & information sessions coming up. All parents and carers are welcome  

Kingsgate has been awarded the national Online Safety Award! 
We are very pleased to tell you that we have been awarded the 360 degree Online Safety Award. 
‘The school has a very strong and consistent online safety provision that is extremely well embedded.’ 

We received a letter of congratulations from Tulip Siddique who said: 

I'm writing to say a big well done to everyone at Kingsgate Primary School for being awarded the 
Online Safety Mark! 
 
I was so pleased to hear of this achievement, and I want to say congratulations to everyone at the 
school for all the work they've done to achieve this. I am told that Kingsgate Primary School is one of 
only 400 across the UK who have received this recognition and I am thrilled that you have been  
rewarded for this. 
 
Best wishes, 
Tulip Siddiq MP 

Member of Parliament for Hampstead and Kilburn 

Autumn Term after school clubs 
After school clubs will be on our website on  
Friday 1st July at 5pm. You will be able to book 
clubs for autumn term using your SCOPAY  account 

Part 2 reports 
You will receive your child’s end of year report on 
15th July. Please look in your child’s book bag for 
the report. 

Reading books 
Please return any books that belong to the school 
by Friday 10th July. 
Thank you. 

Young babies 
We now have a breastfeeding area with a  
comfortable chair and a screen for privacy on 
both sites. Ask at the office if you wish to use it. 


